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APRIL 14
Guild Meeting

Meeting called to order
10:00
Business Meeting
Adjourn
Announcements

11:00

11:00
Door Prizes 11:10
Bring and Brag 11:20
Guild Services 11:30

PROGRAM
11:45
“50 Things | Wish | Had
Known When | Made
My First Quilt”
Shelley Pace

Upcoming
Programs

* MAY

Darlene

Christopherson
riday and
aturday

workshops)

* TUNE

uction

49,010
uilt Judging

oris Patterson

President’s Corner
Spring has Sprung - I Hope

It is hard to believe that I am already writing for the month
of April. As I write this letter, the trees are beginning to bloom
and it will soon be spring — my favorite time of the year.

One of the Guild’s annual functions takes place this month
at the Botanical Gardens on April 7th and 8th. This is a time
when our hand quilters get a chance to show off their talents. If
you have not signed up to spend some time quilting, this is a good
opportunity to make your contribution to the guild. For informa-
tion and details on Viva Botanica, you may contact either Char-
lotte Keener or Nadine Darby.

The next function will be Auction - 2001. Keep those
items coming in to Jean Powell and Renee Bradley. Once again,
remember that the success of the Auction comes from all the
contributions of the Bee’s and individuals. Keep those Auction
items coming in!

Last month I wrote briefly about the Website update. Not
having a computer myself, the information came to me from
members. Since then I have been given a copy of the complete
Website. WOW! What a job Diane Leclair has done. I can’t
praise Diane enough. If you haven’t seen it go to your computer
and check it out. Log on to www.sanantonioquilt.org.

I have been very pleased with the response of the mem-
bers filling jobs and vacancies as they have come up. Each of us
is capable of doing anything we set our minds to. We need to let
everyone who has taken responsibility on our behalf for Guild
activities that they are appreciated. A personal “thank you” is
never out of order.

This naturally brings up the subject of the Calico Rose. It
has been a while since there have been any nominations. Some of
the requirements are (1) the recipient must be a member, (2)
board members are not eligible while in office, (3) a written
nomination letter has to be submitted to a board member, (4) only
one Calico Rose per month (5) only one Calico Rose may be
presented to any member in a given year. I sure know that there
are members that deserve this honor. What we need to do is
recognize them. Get to writing those nominations!

Many hands make light work,
And add to the fun.

Betty Opiela




S Lottt o ety ket > Vol e i b sl [ S

matching points, borders
and corner blocks...all in
a single wallhanging/
tabletopper. The piece
you will be starting was
published last year in Quilter’s Newletter’s
Quilts for Christmas (but can be a non-
holiday item as well!). The class is $25
and you can call the Program Chairman to
get on the list.

Our sympathy and prayers go to Carol
Bryant on the death of her Mother.

As we were going to press we received word
that Kolodzie Harper’s husband had passed
away . She certainly has our thoughts and
prayers also.














































